
1

Madalyn Letellier

From: Malte Hoffmann 
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 7:18 AM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Dangerous sidewalk corner

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This email is from an external source. Use cauƟon responding to it, opening aƩachments or clicking links. 
 
Dear City Council, 
 
I had a run recently and unfortunately fell and got injured on Broadway running towards Powder House Park, on the leŌ 
sidewalk, aŌer crossing the train tracks, just at the Boston Ave corner. 
 
The new-looking sidewalk at this corner is raised, seemingly for no good reason, and it is just too easy to overlook since 
this is not what you would expect. 
 
Is there any way that corner could be flaƩened out? 
 
Thanks, 
Malte Hoffmann 
 




